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460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 

September 25,2007 

Mr. Randall Kizer 
6 19 County Road 298 
Sweetwater, Tennessee 37874 

RE: Request qf Randall Kizer to have telephone number (865) 21 3-6381 grandfathered 
into the Loudon County Tar i f zone  
Docket No. 03-00435 

Dear Mr. Kizer: 

On February 27, 2007, the Consumer Services Division of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
("Authority") sent a certified letter to you regarding BellSouth's settlement proposal per our 
telephone conversation. That letter was returned by the Post Office on March 29,2007 as 
unclaimed. On March 29,2007, the Authority mailed you a second certified letter transmitting 
another copy of BellSouth's settlement proposal. The requested written response date of April 
16,2007, contained in the second certified letter, passed and we received no reply from you. On 
April 23, 2007, the letter was returned to the Authority by the Post Office unclaimed. On April 
26,2007, The Authority mailed you a third letter transmitting a copy of BellSouth's settlement 
proposal requesting a written response by May 15,2007 in order for .the Authority to determine 
how it should proceed with your complaint. The April 26"' letter also stated that if we did not 
receive a response by May 15"', we would assume that you are no longer interested in pursuing 
this matter and the matter would be placed on a regularly scheduled Authority Conference for the 
Directors to consider what, if any, action remains in this Docket. As of the date of this letter, no 
response to the April 26"' letter has been received by the Authority. 

This letter is to inform you that this matter will be placed on the October 8, 2007 regularly 
scheduled Authority Conference for action by the Authority. At that time, the Authority will 
consider closiilg this Docket and dismissing the complaint. The Authority Conference will 
convene in the Hearing Room of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority at 460 James Robel-tson 
Parkway, Nashville, Tennessee at 1 :00 pm CST. You may appear in person at that time and be 
heard on this matter if you desire or you may participate telephonically. The call-in number is 
(615) 532-7746. If you wish to participate telephonically, please contact Ms. Sharla Dillon at 
(800) 342-8359 ext. 136 by October 3,2007. 
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If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (800) 
342-8359 ext. 157. 

Carsie D. Mundy 

Chief-Consumer ~ e r  Jices Division 
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